
 

Catherine Rayner tour of Nottingham Schools 

Ross Collins author and illustrator visit  

On behalf of the Scottish Booktrust, thank-you to all those schools who 

responded so enthusiastically to the opportunity to host a visit from the 

Author/illustrator Ross Collins in January.  The Scottish Booktrust and we 

at ELS were overwhelmed. Unfortunately, Ross was only able to visit ten 

schools, but here’s what the Reception class at Bentinck Primary and 

Nursery School thought. 

“The children in Class R thoroughly enjoyed their visit from Ross Collins’ 

last week. The children gained a lot from the visit, particularly meeting the author and illustrator 

of two books they had previously read and enjoyed. Ross inspired the children to draw and 

make Robots based on Robot Rumpus. 

As a result of the visit the school has gained some wonderful artwork, and it was great for the 

children to experience the high standard of artistry and writing required to make the books. The 

children had a fun morning, showing how interested they were when they showed him which 

book was their favourite. They loved answering and asking questions and every child in the 

class had positive words to say about their experience particularly hearing Ross read his books.” 

Many thanks 

Claire Stafford 

 

Inspire: Culture, Learning and Libraries 

Culture, Learning and Libraries (Midlands), working under the brand 

name of Inspire: Culture, Learning and Libraries is the new Community Benefit Society 

established to deliver services on behalf of Nottinghamshire County Council from April 2016, of 

which the Education Library Service is a part. Nottinghamshire County Council has chosen to 

develop this alternative operating model as a response to continuing financial pressures. As an 

existing stakeholder and partner in ELS you will find that our existing services and staff will 

transfer to Inspire in April. As a customer of ELS you will continue to benefit from the same 

services as you do at present, and you should see no change in the high quality of service you 

now receive. Inspire will be a membership organisation, and we at ELS would like to encourage 

staff in our partner schools to become actively involved. Please contact us at ELS if you would 

like any further information about becoming a member of Inspire. 
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ELS Easter closure 

The Education Library Service will be closed for the Easter period from Friday 25th March to 

Monday 28th March inclusive. 

 

Nottingham City Museums & Galleries Access Artefacts service 

The Access Artefacts service provided by Nottingham City Museums & Galleries offers original 

and replica objects in sturdy themed boxes to use in your classroom. All artefacts are suitable 

for handling and are accompanied by teacher’s packs. Resources can be loaned to support a 

variety of history topics, as well as significant local individuals such as Jesse Boot and some 

science topics. Resource boxed can be loaned for as little as 

£50 for a two week period.  For more information please contact 

the service. 

www.nottinghamheritage.org.uk/accessartefacts  

email: access.artefacts@nottinghamcity.gov.uk 

telephone: (0115) 8762194  

 

Guaranteed Projects 

“Guaranteed projects” are part of our loan collection service and ensure the resources you need 

are delivered to school the week before the relevant holiday to give you time for planning.  They 

can be for a topic collection or a specific item e.g. a specific big book or DVD which may be in 

high demand at certain times of year.  Why not submit your requirements for the whole of the 

next academic year by the end of the summer term and the boxes will arrive at the appropriate 

time, like magic! 

If you would like a project guaranteed for the 
week commencing … 

We need your project request by … 

Monday 6th June 2016 Friday 15th April 2016 

Monday 5th September 2016 Friday 3rd June 2016 

 

We will, of course, try to continue to do our best to provide teachers with collections irrespective 

of when the request is received. 

 

Contact us 

Education Library Service, County Library, Glaisdale Parkway, Nottingham NG8 4GP    
Tel: 0115 985 4200   E-mail:elsg@nottscc.gov.uk 

 

http://www.nottinghamheritage.org.uk/accessartefacts

